
From: Saxton, John 
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 11:57 AM 
To: Garrett, Betty 
Subject: FW: Acknowledge receipt of surety review request  
 
 
 

From: Cash, John [mailto:John.Cash@ur-energyusa.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 10:39 AM 
To: Saxton, John 
Subject: RE: Acknowledge receipt of surety review request  
 
John, 
 
Thanks for the heads up.  I know we submitted two hard copies; one to Document Control and one to 
the Deputy Directors as outlined in LC9.3.  Let me know if you need additional hard copies. 
 
John 
 

From: Saxton, John [mailto:John.Saxton@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 8:34 AM 
To: Cash, John 
Subject: Acknowledge receipt of surety review request  
 
John,  
 
This email serves to acknowledge receipt and docketing of UR-Energy’s letter dated January 
15, 2013, for the annual surety update.  One reason for the slight delay in docketing is that the 
document control desk did not receive (or have) a copy and I had to forward the copy sent to the 
office director to them for the official record.   
  
I am in the process of setting up a review with appropriate NRC staff.  For your records, the 
TAC assigned to this review will be J00695.  I will let you know of the proposed milestones for 
the review schedule. 
 
Thanks 
 
John Saxton 


